
 
MUPY cordially welcomed the honored delegates from Bandung Institute of
Technology, Indonesia 

Mar 06, 2015       
 
On March 6, 2015, Assoc. Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relation, along with
Dr. Jiraphun Jittikoon warmly welcomed Prof. Dr. Komar Ruslan Wirasutisna and four honored delegates
from School of Pharmacy, Bandung Institute of Technology, Indonesia. The objective of their study
visit was to observe and learn about the implementation of Objective Structured Pharmaceutical
Examination (OSPE) hosted by MUPY. Also, they had a chance to gather invaluable information as well
as hands-on experience from the practice at Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1531


